
 

 

 

 

On June 29, 2023, within the framework of the "GeoTAK" project, Valencia Polytechnic 

University Professor, GeoTAK project coordinator Luis Angel Ruiz and the Armenian 

coordinator Varazdat Hovhannisyan were at the Cadastre Committee. During the meeting, 

the innovations of the field, the applicability of the latest technologies in our country, as 

well as the possibilities of cooperation with professional universities were discussed. 

 

 

 


